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December 9, 2019 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

*Snack and ½ birthday: Eli 

 

*Just in time for Christmas giving and Christmas shopping!  Sent home last week was a list of gift cards 

available to purchase that will benefit the Preschool.  (E.g. If you spend $50 on a Mariano’s gift card then you 

get a $50 Mariano’s gift card and 4% goes to the Preschool.  The percentages vary.)  There are hundreds of 

participating stores including Jewel, Target, Home Depot, Starbucks, Best Buy.  Please make checks payable  

to RPC.  Orders received by Thursday, December 12 will arrive by Tuesday, 12/17.  Thank you!! 

*Our Christmas Show is coming right up!  On Thursday, December 19, children should arrive at 8:30 (the usual 

time) and the show will begin at 9:00 in the Social Hall.  Please invite family and friends!  After the show we 

will have a special visitor who will read the children’s letters and we’ll have some treats.  I hope you all will be 

here! 

*There will be no Preschool from 12/24 – 1/2/20.  Preschool resumes on Tuesday, January 7. 

*Gale Teune will be here Thursday for Mrs.  Wert. 

*Thank you to Jill Madrigal and Apryl Chapman-Konar for helping in the classroom last Tuesday! 

      

  

Language Arts 

We will learn the 

symbol and sounds for 

the letter L.  

Math 

We will be graphing and 

working on number 

recognition.       

Science 

Surprise! 

 

Home Connection 

When driving in the car 

with your child, count 

how many wreathes you 

see.   

 

Activities 

Theme: Christmas 

Last week we began making gifts, made a paper stocking, wrote 

a note to Santa, and decorated gingerbread cookies. 

This week we will continue making crafts for gifts, work on fine 

motor skills by fishing for candy canes, make a snowman with a 

variety of materials for STEM, and continue working on songs 

for our Christmas Show. Miss Diane from the Riverside Library 

will visit and read to us on Thursday. 

Enrichment:  We will continue with our morning theme of 

Christmas and make different Christmas tree crafts.  

          
           


